OREGON WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION RETREAT
September 11-12, 1995
Silver Falls Conference Center

Members Others
Cliff Bentz Jan Boettcher
Mike Jewett Paul Wemhoener
John Frewing John Lattimer
Tyler Hansell Kay Hutchison
Anita Johnson Paula Burgess
Nancy Leonard Gayle Killam
Dave Duncan
Staff Roger Bachman
Martha Pagel Kevin Hanway
Steve Sanders Steve Brutscher
Rick Bastasch Andrew Purkey
Diane Reynolds Ralph Christensen
Danielle Clair Phil Ward
Steve Applegate Jeff Curtis
Dick Bailey Zach Willey
Al Cook Laurie Cook
Becky Kreag Ron Yockim
Mike Ladd Todd Heidgerken
Fred Lissner Rick Kruger
Bob Main Rod Park
Weisha Mize Russell Harding
Barry Norris Susan Schneider
Tom Paul Jerry Schmidt
Mike McCord Scott Ashcom
Jerry Rodgers Betty Erickson
Vern Church Elizabeth Florio
Del McGill

In addition to those listed above, other staff were present for particular segments of

the retreat.

Written material submitted at this retreat is part of the meeting record and is on file at
the Oregon Water Resources Department, 158 12th Street NE, Salem, Oregon 97310.

Audiotapes of the retreat are on file at the same address.
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The Oregon Water Resources Commission conducted its biennial retreat on September
11 and 12. Participants included public interest group representatives, Department
staff and others.

The morning of the 11th was devoted to a survey of interest groups' visions of desired
future water management for Oregon. Commission members questioned participants
about their views and also shared their visions and objectives for managing Oregon's
water resources. In addition, Paula Burgess, the Governor's Natural Resource
Advisor, spoke to the group about the Governor's priorities and viewpoints on water
resource management. The afternoon of the 11th was spent in exploring a
hypothetical water use application for a fictitious computer-chip manufacturing plant.
This application exercise was designed to bring out statewide water policy issues and
to profile the water management perspectives of the Commission.

On the morning of the 12th, the Commission discussed a number of questions,
including:

* What do we need to understand the resource?

* What do we need to understand existing and future water needs?

* What should go into evaluating a water use request

* What are the responsibilities of a water user?

* What are the responsibilities of the agency?

* What is the desirable level of public knowledge of Oregon's water system?

The afternoon of the 12th included presentation and discussion of reports on a
number of topics, including: the agency mission and strategic plan; the status of
statewide water policies and implementing actions; and a service delivery study
commissioned by the agency.

The retreat closed with a discussion by the entire group of future water management
priorities.

A

Diane Reynolds
Commission Assistant





